
 

        

 

JOINT MEDIA RELEASE 

 

FRA TO ASSIST WAF REINSTATE RATU MARA ROAD, MOTORISTS 

TO EXPECT TRAFFIC DISRUPTION 

28 March 2017 

 
The Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) will be commencing road reinstatement work along the Ratu 

Mara Road in Nabua from tomorrow (March 29). 

This was after the Water Authority of Fiji (WAF) carried out some urgent repairs on the Nabua 

Sewer Trunk last week. 

Water Authority of Fiji Chief Executive Officer, Mr Opetaia Ravai said crew members started 

repair works on Sunday (19/03) and was completed on Wednesday afternoon (22/03). 

“A total of twenty-eight crew members were engaged in the repair works. The pipe works had 

to be done to avoid a potential sewer crisis from occurring. This costed us approximately 

$104,000, and it saw the repair of 5.4 metres of 750mm pipe at a depth of four metres,” said 

Mr Ravai. 

The leakage was identified during the joint walk over with the FRA and the China Railway First 

Group. 

FRA Chief Executive Officer John Hutchinson says, although the sewer repair works are 

complete, the associated road works will take a little longer. 

“We will now assist WAF by reinstating the road. During this period, there will be a single lane 

closure and traffic management will be adjusted by the FRA every morning and afternoon to 

suit peak traffic hours.” 

Mr Hutchinson has urged motorists to adhere to the speed limit and drive with extra care and 

attention whilst these important works are undertaken.  

Work to backfill the excavation will commence tomorrow and is expected to complete before 

Easter, weather permitting.  

 

 

 

NB: Picture attached below 

 

 



 

 

Photo Caption: The work site of the Nabua Sewer Trunk Repair (Supplied by WAF) 

 

 

Photo Caption: Road reinstatement works to begin by the FRA along Ratu Mara Road 

following the Nabua Sewer Trunk Repair (Supplied by FRA) 
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For media queries contact: 

FRA- Communications Team: Onarina Umu on 9991969 or Zafiya Shamim on 9275960 or 

email communications@fijiroads.org 

WAF- Corporate Communications Officer: Peni Shute on 9104843 or email 

peni.shute@waf.com.fj  
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